From: mark Hutton [

Sent: 04 November 2014 12:04

To: Ampoma, Nanayaa; Planning

Cc: Virginia Berridge; Olszewski, Richard (Councillor); Lorna Russell; Rea, Flick
(Councillor)

Subject: Weech Hall Planing application 2014 6457 P

Dear Nanayaa Ampoma

T am writing on behalf of West Hampstead Amenity and Transport to object in the strongest terms to
application number 2014/6457/P to add another floor to Weech Hall in Fortune Green Road.

Weech Hall is almost certainly the best example of classic art deco design in West Hampstead and Fortune
Green. Itis also on Camden’s “Local List” of important buildings to be preserved

The proposed additional floor would wreck the appearance of this building which is one of the icons of our
area.

If this comes before the planning committee could you please advise us so that we can object in person.

Mark Hutton on behalf of West Hampstead Amenity and Transport
32 Burrard Road

London NWe6 1DD



